
Spencer Pruim is excited to 
spend the first four weeks of 
camp as an assistant director. 
Having experienced camp as 
both a camper and a 
counselor, he is thrilled to join 
the staff this year. Spencer 
loves being surrounded by the 
camp’s beautiful setting, the 
wonderful people who serve 
there, and the holiness, 
happiness, and healthiness 
found among the campers. As 
a middle school teacher, he is 
no stranger to working in a 
team to bring joy to youth. He 
looks forward to witnessing 
God’s work this summer as His 
covenant children come 
together at Stepping Stones. 

Ethan VanWoudenberg will be 
serving at Stepping Stones 2025 as 
Assistant Director for the last 3 
weeks of camp, and is absolutely 
thrilled to be doing so! Stepping 
Stones has always been a big part 
of Ethan's life and he doesn’t plan 
on letting that change anytime 
soon. Being a part of an 
atmosphere where everything done 
is Christ-centered always leaves a 
big impact on his life and he hopes 
it will leave a big one in all of yours 
too! He eagerly looks forward this 
year to meeting all the people who 
will be joining him at camp for the 
singing, the activities, the chapel, 
and the meal times. While waiting 
for Stepping Stones to happen, 
Ethan works at Legacy Windows 
alongside his fellow teammates. In 
his free time he enjoys activities 
such as ice hockey, hiking, and 
riding his motorcycle. Praying for 
another blessed summer! 


